
Golf Advisory Board Meeting 
Monday, March 2, 2015 

Minutes 
 
Members Present:  Cam Cherry, Lonnie Yingst, Kelly Gilligan, Lorri Muzzuna 
Members Absent:  Mark Johnson 
Staff:  Joe Petrella, Patty Rearden, Cindy Stein, Keith Hollenback, Wade Altschwager 
 
Other Present:  Michael Cohen-Sletten Construction, Rich Hollis-HiHo, John Huotari,-
Uptown, Larry Lucero-Pete & Larry's, Terry Morton-OP/Seniors, Ron LeVeaux-State 2man 
& Men's Invitational, Jerry Kuntz-Mt. Coaches Association, Bill Heisler-Classic 50/Mt. Bar, 
John Hayes-Shriners, Ryan Lopinski-Reddawg Classic, Harry Fields-AH Mixed Senior 
Scramble. 
 
Meeting called to order at 3:05.   
 
Board motioned to approve at written.  Motion seconded and carried. 
 
DIRECTOR'S REPORT 
Joe Petrella 
Staff getting ready for season.  Spent time with Keith to tour Eagle Falls, will meet with 
Wade next.  Citizen concern with bathrooms (portapoti) and being sanitized  
 
MANAGER'S REPORT 
Connie Cramer-Caouette 

• Beginning of season stuff going on, extended forecast is great for opening day 
• Cleaning carpets tomorrow at Eagle Falls and Anaconda Hills after that 
• Wednesday will be cleaning day for interior walls, etc. 
• Receiving merchandise that needs to be checked in 
• Updated the policies and procedures 
• Preparing for staff orientation on Monday  
• All tee signs are sold for this season.  Connie to do the contracts 
• Department Mechanic repaired the ball washing machines  

 
SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 
Keith Hollenback, Eagle Falls 

• All reels are ground and ready to go, accessories are almost completed 
• Been cleaning the course on nice days 
• One temporary person started today and another one will start next Monday.  
• Gophers and Hawk's are out, haven't seen any Fox's 

 
 Wade Altschwager 

• Getting things ready to get on the course 
• Russian Olives are all removed, will use treatments to control them  
• Tee signs had to be repaired, unable to repaint 

o  Centerville Shop Class is making metal signs with tee number and par   



• Course is looking pretty good, some parts are greener than others with areas of brown 
• With the new housing along the fence we may have future problems 

 
OLD BUSINESS 
Nothing to report 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Tournament Draw 
 
MISCELLANEOUS REPORTS OR ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Nothing to report 
 
Next meeting March 23, 2015 
 
With no further business, meeting adjourned. 
 


